
From: Hearings, OCD, EMNRD
To: Salvidrez, Marlene, EMNRD
Subject: Fw: [EXTERNAL] michelle.deane@99restaurants.com
Date: Thursday, August 11, 2022 9:48:48 AM

From: Marcus, Ramona, EMNRD <Ramona.Marcus@state.nm.us>
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 9:47 AM
To: Hearings, OCD, EMNRD <OCD.Hearings@state.nm.us>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] michelle.deane@99restaurants.com
 
Please and thank you.
 
Ramona
 

From: Michelle Deane <mailservices@sks.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 9:39 AM
To: Marcus, Ramona, EMNRD <Ramona.Marcus@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] michelle.deane@99restaurants.com
 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on
links or opening attachments.

Name

 Michelle Deane

Email

 michelle.deane@99restaurants.com

Subject

 : Compulsory pooling application / hearing CASE NO. 22745, 22746, 22747, 22748

Message

 

Dear Commissioner or to whom it may concern,

I received certified mail on July 29, 2022, notifying me that Matador Production Company filed an
application with the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division to force pooling of my mineral rights. A
hearing is scheduled on August 18, 2022. I am unable to attend this hearing due to work commitments (I
cannot attend either in person or virtually). 

I respectfully request a 30-day extension to hire someone to investigate this matter and advise me on my
rights in these cases and the consequences of the forced pooling action.

My four siblings, who also own mineral rights on the land contained within these cases, endorse this
request for a 30-day extension. 

Thank you.

Respectfully,
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Michelle Deane
307 Highland Road
Tiverton, RI 02878
401-862-9093

 


